
From: Julie Girvan <jgirvan@uniserve.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 1:02 PM 
To: Christiane Wong <Christiane.Wong@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Re: EB-2019-0207 
 
CCC will not be filing a cost claim for this consultation Christiane.  Thanks  
Julie  

Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Feb 24, 2022, at 12:41 PM, Christiane Wong <Christiane.Wong@oeb.ca> wrote: 

  
Just a reminder that cost claims for the EB-2019-0207 proceeding must be submitted in the 
OEB’s new online system by the end of the day February 25.  
After February 25, the system closes and you will then need to formally request an extension 
with the Registrar's office.  If you are not filing a cost claim, kindly let me know. 
If you need any technical assistance, Leslie Summerfield and I can assist.  
Thanks, 
Christiane 
  
Christiane Wong 
Analyst, Generation & Transmission Applications 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, Toronto ON M4P 1E4 | O 416.440.8115 
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